Doney Park Water
“A Member-Owned Cooperative”

Minutes

March 22, 2017
Directors Present:      Jim Timney



Richard Downey

David Spence

Larry Davis
Directors Absent:
Selden Wasson
Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager

Rek Guthery – Operations Supervisor




Missy Oates - Staff
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:04 a.m.

The first agenda item was the Approval of the February 2017 Board Meeting Minutes.  All Directors present reviewed the minutes. Director Spence made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
Next on the agenda was Communication from Members – No members were present.
Next on the agenda was the Annual Board Meeting dates to review.  Dates suggested to meet the required time frame for the Record date and submitting the candidates to the Nominating Committee were discussed.  Director Timney made a motion to approve the dates.  Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor and the motion to approve was passed.

The Board then reviewed the Operations/Field Reports, Office Reports, and Financial Statements.  The issue of the repair of the Alpine tank was discussed.  This has been in the works for quite some time, still getting quotes on the interior coating.  Director Spence made a motion to approve, Director Downey seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.
The next agenda item was the approval of Purchase Requests and Other Business.  One purchase order for Meter Inventory for Dana Kepner in the amount of $17,105.76 was presented. Director Spence moved to approve, Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed. 
Other Business discussed.  No checks to be signed.  Bill Linville mentioned that the Flexnet system is scheduled to be checked on the mountain on Friday the 24th providing that the weather stays clear.  Our company medical insurance was reduced by 17% this year which will be a considerable savings.
Director Davis made a motion to adjourn, Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.
________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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